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It is absolutely essential that the proposed Kalama Methanol refinery be denied its application for
construction. The reason is simple: we cannot afford to build new infrastructure factory dependent
for its functioning on using resources (Methane is a potent GHG) that contribute to the worsening of
conditions in our climate and producing plastic which is known to pollute the water and land and
people's bodies. The external costs associated with plastics production and its end of life process is
enormous and Northwest Innovations LLC will surely not take responsibility for these costs in its
factory and business model.


